
 

       

 
                                                                               Date: 13/04/2022 

Notification 

 
It is notified to all the concerned, because of the yatra situation which is 

imposing crowd and traffic congestion on Saturday, 16
th
 April 2022,the theory 

papers of F.Y.B.Tech. and F.Y.M.Tech. on 16
th
 April has been rescheduled on 

Wednesday, 20
th
 April 2022. 

However, the timings and venue of the examination will remain the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

 


